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It is with much excitement that the CISAA Conference schools announce a Return to Play schedule for our athletic                                     

programs. The Conference has created a schedule of competitions with other CISAA member schools for the fall of                                   

2020. The primary purpose of creating a “CISAA bubble” was to reduce the risk of exposure and spread of                                     

COVID-19 and provide a safer opportunity for our teams to compete. Under this reduced schedule plan, our                                 

student-athletes will compete and travel locally to the following CISAA schools: 

 

Cannon School 

Charlotte Christian School 

Charlotte Country Day School 

Charlotte Latin School 

Covenant Day School 

Providence Day School 

 

Collectively, the aforementioned schools have invested and committed to extensive health, safety, hygiene, and the                             

same protocols in the quest for safer competitions. The key to our success is the cooperation of all of our member                                         

school administrators, coaches, student-athletes, and families.   

 

The following sports were approved by the CISAA Heads of School and Athletic Directors to begin competitions for                                   

all Middle School, Junior Varsity, and Varsity teams: Cross Country, Field Hockey, Girls Golf, Boys Soccer, Girls                                 

Tennis, and Volleyball.   

 

A “CISAA football bubble” has been created for the following schools: Charlotte Country Day, Charlotte Christian,                               

Charlotte Latin, and Providence Day. Competitions for this group will begin on October 2, 2020. More information                                 

regarding the football schedule will be released at a later date. Football competitions for Covenant Day and                                 

Cannon will be released by the NCISAA.  

 

This information and schedule are subject to change as COVID-19 conditions within our state and Charlotte                               

community continue to fluctuate. 

 

We thank you for your partnership and vigilance in navigating a safe return to our schools. 

 

Sincerely, 

  

Barry Giller, Head of School, Charlotte Christian School 

Chuck Baldecchi, Head of School, Charlotte Latin School 

Glyn Cowlishaw, Head of School, Providence Day School 

Mark Davis, Head of School, Covenant Day School 

Christopher Jones, Head of School, Cannon School 

Mark Reed, Head of School, Charlotte Country Day School  


